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School for the Blind—Training Programs�—HB 2078

HB 2078 allows the School for the Blind to conduct training programs year round.  
Prior law allowed training programs at the School for the Blind to be conducted only 
during the summer.  In comparison, the law does not prohibit the School for the Deaf from 
conducting training sessions at any time during the year. HB 2078




